
Dear parents/carers, 
 
 
 
As part of the Year 9 ‘Life and Death’ unit in Philosophy, Religion and 
Ethics we will be covering the issue of euthanasia. We would like to 
show students the film ‘A Short Stay in Switzerland’, which has been 
rated a Certificate 15. This is a BBC drama based on the true story of 
Dr Anne Turner, who travelled to Dignitas to end her life after being 
diagnosed with an incurable disease. The film has been carefully 
selected as an excellent resource for prompting discussion and 
helping students to understand this complex issue, and the topic is 
dealt with sensitively. If you do not wish your child to be shown this 
film, or you would like to discuss this further, please do not hesitate 
to contact me at the email address below. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Amy Rennocks 
(amy.rennocks@newbridge.org.uk) 
 
Teacher of PRE / Religious Studies 


